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Hi everyone, 
  

It has been so good to see the 

Reception children back in their 

classrooms. This week we have 

started to think about real life 

heroes such as doctors and nurs-

es, fire-fighters and police of-

ficers. First, we looked on the 

internet and at non -fiction 

books to find out more about 

them.  The children have really 

enjoyed dressing up and acting 

out emergency scenarios. We set 

up a class clinic for each class to 

put in to practise their First Aid 

Knowledge. Lots of children 

talked to the class about their 

own experiences of visiting a 

doctor’s surgery or a hospital.    

In maths, the magic number was 

19 and we have completed sub-

traction sums by taking away 

from a given number, crossing 

out objects or by counting back.  

In phonics, we have revised all 

our phonemes and tricky words 

by reading and writing sentences.  

In the run up to Easter, we are 

reading Bible Stories that Jesus 

told to his followers such as The 

Good Samaritan and The Lost 

Sheep. Can you find them in your 

Bible at home? 
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Please email any  
photos of  

special projects or new 

skills learned over 
Lock Down. We would love to 

show them as part of our Show 

and Tell on Friday. Perhaps you 
could design and make a  

Superhero Vehicle to show 

next week?  
We have enjoyed seeing some 

of your Superhero Capes that 

were made at home from an 
old T-shirt.  

 

 
 

 
 

This week we celebrated the  

Birthdays of  

Dominik Wronski, Ewan Langdon, 

Scarlett Adler, Sophie McEvoy-

Wilson, Millie Smith, Emily Heyes, 

Sophia Keil, Ava Wood, Logan  

Ashford and Muhammad Adam. 


